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TO: Conference Board Members

FROM: Ann H. Campbell, Chair

DATE: February 24, 2012

SUBJECT: Appointment to Board of Review

Roy Zingg’s term of office on the Board of Review expired December 31, 2011.  Therefore, it will
be necessary for the Conference Board to make an appointment to this position.  Roy has indicated
that he would be willing to serve another term.

It is my recommendation that the Conference Board reappoint Roy Zingg to serve another term on
the Board of Review.
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